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As a Portland husband and father of a family, I do not feel safe here anymore without my legally licensed firearm. 
Portland Police Dept is severely understaffed, and in my neighborhood, crime is growing rampantly.  Criminals in
Portland know they will get away with almost anything, and they are getting more bold and brazen.  Even home
invasions are on the rise, as are car-jackings.  Private peace-loving citizens should be able to feel safe in their home
or car, and have the tools they need to protect their children and loved ones.  Please prevent extreme gun control
measures that cripple and make felons out of regular peaceful citizens. 

Respectfully,
Greg Christensen
15155 NE Glisan St
Portland OR 97230
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